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Working Group Regarding the Taxation of Certain Digital Transactions  

The Louisiana Department of Revenue announces the formation of a working group to assist the 
department in developing policy regarding the taxation of certain digital transactions, including the 
taxation of transactions addressed in Revenue Ruling 10-001 and Revenue Information Bulletin 10-
015. The working group will be composed of department employees, industry representatives and 
taxpayer representatives.  

The first meeting will be held Monday, March 14, 2011 at 9:30 AM in the Calcasieu Room. The 
purpose of the first meeting will be to address administrative matters only. A written report 
including final recommendations and findings is due from the working group by June 30, 2011. The 
group will cease to exist on that same day. 

If you are interested in serving as a member of the working group, or have any other questions 
regarding the working group, please contact Nina S. Hunter at (225) 219-2780 or email her at 
Policy@la.gov.  

  
Cynthia Bridges 
Secretary 
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